
THE FUTURE LOOKS GREAT 
 

Participation is one of the keys to the success of any club and if Friday night’s 

swim met at Leongatha is any indication, then SGB is set for a huge season. 99 

of our club swimmers showed off their great skills, and with a contingent of 30 

excellent Warragul swimmers and their coaches contributing, the standard of 

the meet was fantastic! 

Plenty of P.B’s were achieved by our established swimmers and all our novice 

swimmers gained valuable experience under race conditions. The Orange 

team, ably led by Eriz Zubcic, Grace Allen, Amelia Downie and Riley Harris were 

the winners on the night by just two points, but our club was the real winner. 

We are fortunate to have such a hardworking and experienced committee that 

enables us to run such an event. And our parent timekeepers and officials 

worked hard all night to ensure the event’s success. 

With this experience under their belts, our novice swimmers should be looking 

towards the 10 and under Encouragement Meet at Churchill on Saturday, 

August 27th, to further their race skills and experience in a relaxed 

environment. 

Our more experienced swimmers should be looking forward to Country and 

State Short Course Championships. A number of our swimmers have achieved 

Qualifying times at the last two Morwell meets ad new expect many more to 

achieve or improve on those times they already have at the Bayside Meet this 

Sunday at MSAC. 

 

Success is never final, 

Failure is never fatal, 

But being a part of a team, 

is a bond that lasts forever. 


